
Oaklands West Oaklands East 
2827 Belmont Ave 3461 Henderson Rd.
(250) 595-2444 (250) 475-4221

Attendance Email: oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca

May 9, 2025

Important Dates

Monday, May 12
Class Photo Day

Thursday, May 15
Grade 5 Transition Day

Friday, May 16
Professional Development Day

No School for Students

Monday, May 19
Victoria Day - No School

Thursday, May 22
Hands On, Hearts On

Celebration

Friday, May 23
Hot Lunch - Booster Juice

Friday, May 30
5:30 PM 

Oaklands Family Dance 

Friday, June 6
Hot Lunch - Pizza

Tuesday, June 24
Grade 5 Recognition Ceremony

Afternoon - time TBA

If your child is not in grade 5 and you 
are not planning on attending Oaklands 
next school year please let the office 
know as soon as possible.

Daily Bell Schedule

Warning Bell:  8:43 AM

Start of School Day:  8:45 AM

Recess: 10:15 – 10:30 AM

Lunch Recess:  11:50 – 12:15 PM

Lunch:  12:15 – 12:35 PM

Dismissal:  2:37 PM

Dear Oaklands Families,

On behalf of our school, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who 

joined us last night at Oaklands East for our Spring Music Concert. It was truly a 

beautiful evening filled with music, joy, and a strong sense of community.

Our students lit up the stage with their performances on recorder, ukulele, strings, 

and in the choir. Their enthusiasm, pride, and hard work were on full display—it 

was such a joy to see them performing with confidence, waving to family 

members, and sharing their love of music.

A special thank you to the Oaklands staff who worked behind the scenes to help 

make the evening run smoothly. Your efforts are deeply appreciated.

We would also like to recognize Ms. Poulson and Ms. Fisher for their incredible 

dedication and passion. Their commitment to keeping music an integral part of our 

Oaklands community continues to inspire and uplift us all.

Thank you again for your ongoing support—it was a night to remember!

Warm regards,

Petra Eggert 
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Mrs. Smith's grade one class released 99 salmon 

fry this week into Mt. Douglas Creek. They got 

them as eggs in January and have closely watched 

them hatch and grow into salmon fry.  They have 

been working with the BC Salmon Foundation 

increasing the salmon population.  

The Oaklands Mini Rugby teams did a fantastic job at the tournament today. 

Congratulations on a very successful and fun Rugby season!

Go Oaklands!



PAC News
 Happy Spring, Oaklands Families!
Here are some key dates for you to take note of in these last couple of months of this school year :)

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Oaklands PAC AGM - Monday, May 12th (6:00-7:00 PM)
 Come get involved in supporting our school community and students’ success.
➔ Hear about the PAC’s past year’s successes and help form future plans.
➔ The PAC will be accepting nominations and voting for a number of executive positions.
➔ Where: Oaklands Library (West Campus)
➔ Email the PAC if you have any questions: victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com
➔ On-site babysitting is available (email the PAC by May 9th)
Kids Market - Saturday, May 24th (12:00-3:00 PM)
Calling all young entrepreneurs! Mark your calendars to come and shop, snack, and sell.
➔     Sign up to become a vendor (only 20 spots available - kids only!) https://oca.recdesk.com/Community/Program/Detail?programId=3285
➔     Where: Oaklands Community Association
➔ Come hungry, all proceeds from food sales will go to the Oaklands Elementary PAC! 
Neon Nights Family Dance - Friday, May 30th (5:30-7:00 PM)
Join us for a lively school dance party! All ages are welcome! Kids must be accompanied by an adult.
➔ Send song requests to oaklandsfamilydance@outlook.com
➔ Where: Oaklands Elementary gym
➔  Tickets and snacks are available on Hot Lunch:  oaklandspac.hotlunches.net
➔     Please consider volunteering for a one-hour shift
◆  Each volunteer receives 2 complimentary admissions: volunteersignup.org/YH7B8
DID YOU KNOW?
Emergency Outdoor Supplies Sub-Committee
The PAC will be taking a much-needed inventory of our current outdoor supplies and replacing/adding to our stock.
➔ Volunteers are urgently needed to help our kids stay safe and replenish their emergency supplies.
➔ Volunteer hours are flexible.
➔ Please reach out to get involved by emailing: victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com
➔ PreparedBC offers downloadable guides and fill-in-the-blank plans to help you prepare for emergency.
◆  Check out resources available in French, Punjabi, Simplified and Traditional Chinese, PreparedBC.ca/guides
Hot Lunch Deadlines
> Booster Juice - order by May 15 for a May 23 lunch
> Pizza - order by May 30 for a June 6 lunch
➔     Order on the hot lunch website oaklandspac.hotlunches.net
Sweatshirts for Sale | Grade 5 Grad Wear
Only three sizes left! Email the PAC to purchase victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com
➔        Adult Medium Full Zip Hooded Sweatshirt $41
➔        Youth Medium Hooded Sweatshirt $31
➔        Youth Extra Large T-Shirt $14
MAKE AN IM-PAC-T:
Volunteer Hour: If you have an hour to spare, we welcome one-off volunteers to deliver meals (mid-week mornings or Friday over lunch hour) 
volunteersignup.org/9WAPY 
Join our Facebook page: Get updates on what is happening in and around the school
 (Request to join the Oaklands Elementary PAC private group)

With gratitude,
Your Oaklands PAC

If your child is not in grade 5 and you 
are not planning on attending Oaklands 
next school year please let the office 
know as soon as possible.

Dear Grade 5 families, 

The PAC has 3 extra sweaters from our grade 5 
grad wear orders. Although all the sweaters 
were distributed on the ordering list, we want to 
ensure that no-one is missing an order. If you 
ordered a sweater and have not yet received it, 
please send the PAC an email by February 1st. 

If the sweaters are not claimed by then we will 
be exchanging the sweaters for requests for 
larger sizes and trying to accommodate missed 
orders.  

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

Iva Fancello

victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com
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